
Notice To Bidders 

 

JE Dunn Construction Company is soliciting subcontractor/supplier bid proposals for Bid 

Package #3 – Main Bid Package at Dover AFB Building 300, 300 Tuskegee, Dover AFB 

19902.  Proposals for this project must be submitted to our office by Thursday, May 20, 

2010 at 2:00 pm EST.  Faxes must be sent to 816-581-3278 and emails to 

blake.rosendahl@jedunn.com. 

 

Please note MEP, Fire Sprinkler, Doors/Frames/Hardware and Demo scopes have been 

previously bid.  All work must meet Prevailing wage and Davis Bacon Act. 

 

Questions regarding work segmentation or other matters should be directed to Blake 

Rosendahl at 816-426-8105, JE Dunn Construction Company, 1001 Locust, Kansas City, 

MO 64106 EOE. 

 

 


